
 
 
 

 

Thursday 16th February 2023   

 

 

Dear Parents/ carers, 

 

Cheshire West and Chester Council are reviewing their Standardised School Year and wish 
to consult with stakeholders on some proposals.  Their proposals are only minor and the 
rhythm of the school year would remain intact. 

The documentation relating to the consultation can be access via the following links: 

Cover letter 

Proposal of Variation for Standardised School Year 

FAQ Term Dates 

You may wish to discuss the consultation with your child/ children and can make comments 
directly to Cheshire West and Chester as per their instructions. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Jon Arnull 

 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
KLA/ARN 

 
 
 
 
 
 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/12MRep6C-vxK907trjdQUOipeFLT2agF0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1hAGXiJH1KvwO_n2F9anJ8NoPh0cgti5E/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1geuvNlv6E-xqrLJerPin75VCY3blFMJw/view?usp=sharing

